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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	x
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Keith Dewey, Director of Grants and Corporate and Foundation Relations (dewey@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Larry Gage, Assistant Director of Counseling Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Man., Const., and Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Reidential Education and Housing, Residence Director (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	Date:  
17 August 2009
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:
Administrative Services Building, Room 203


MEETING MINUTES:

	I.  Minutes postponed to future meeting.
	C. Heuring

	II. AUCPCC Report – It was shared that the report must be electronically submitted using the form supplied by the AUCPCC. The committee thought developing a condensed version of the Spiezle report was appropriate and pinpointing projects through 2013 would be sufficient at this time.  Curt will meet with D. Matlack, L. Winyard, and L. Rothermel to identify those projects. The report is due Sept. 15th.
A draft of the report will be sent to the committee electronically so comments and changes can be tracked.   
	C. Heuring

	III. Planning Meeting – N. Stern asked the committee to look at the list of names that have been identified as people on campus that have an interest in sustainable/environmental/green issues and to feel free to add to the list.  These people will be invited to a lunch meeting, late in September to discuss the formation of a “Green Team”.
	N. Stern

	IV. Bonner Meeting-The Bonner students met with members of the PC3.  The students have a focus on environmental issues and are willing to work with PC3 over the academic year on various projects.
	N. Stern

C. Heuring

	V. Announcements- 

M. Horst will be contacted regarding the hiring of a student assistant for the committee.

K. Dewey will be attending the Sept. 18, 2009 Princeton University Event regarding stimulus funds for sustainability. J. Flagg would like to attend with him.
	All
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